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CANDIDACIES FOR VACANCIES THAT WILL OCCUR ON THE INTER-AMERICAN JURIDICAL COMMITTEE (CJI), FOR WHICH ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD AT

THE THIRTY-EIGHTH REGULAR SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
(Ecuador)

REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

MISSION OF ECUADOR TO 
Trade, and Integration

THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

N° 4-2- 118 /2008
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization and refers to the elections that are to take place during the thirty-eighth regular session of the OAS General Assembly.
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador has the honor to announce to the General Secretariat that the Government of the Republic of Ecuador has decided to present the candidacy of Dr. Luis Moreno Guerra for one of the vacancies on the Inter-American Juridical Committee.
To that end, this Permanent Mission has the pleasure of forwarding to the General Secretariat the curriculum vitae, in Spanish and English, of Dr. Guerra, as well as note verbale NO 4-3-24/2008, addressed to the honorable permanent missions to the OAS, with the request that it be distributed.
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States thanks the OAS General Secretariat for its attention to this matter and renews the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., May 6, 2008

Attachment
The General Secretariat of 
  the Organization of American States 
City
REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

MISSION OF ECUADOR TO 
Trade, and Integration

THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the honorable permanent missions to the Organization and has the honor to announce that the Government of the Republic of Ecuador has decided to present the candidacy of Dr. Luis Moreno Guerra for one of the vacancies on the Inter-American Juridical Committee, for which elections are to take place during the thirty-eighth regular session of the OAS General Assembly.
To that end, this Permanent Mission has the pleasure of forwarding to the permanent missions the curriculum vitae, in Spanish and English, of Dr. Guerra, and respectfully requests the support of their governments for this candidacy.
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States thanks the permanent missions to the Organization for their attention to this matter and renews the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., May 6, 2008
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�.	The deadline for presentation of candidacies for the Inter-American Juridical Committee, under Article 7 of its Statute, was May 1, 2008.  This candidacy was submitted by the Government of Ecuador after that deadline.
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